
Trustee of Public Funds meeting 1/8/20   4:00 PM 

Attending: Mike Harvey, Sandy Pierce, Barb DeHart, Amy Wildt, Bonnie Bourne, 

Bonnie and Amy described two elementary school projects for which they would like funding. Bonnie is 

the school Principal and Amy is a school board member. One program is a reading program geared to 

children who learn better through an alternative approach. The other is a physical education skating 

program for Kindergarten through sixth grade for which skates and helmets need to be purchased. They 

presented us with price list for these programs. We made no decision as to funding these requests yet. 

Due to inclement weather we adjourned at 4:40 PM and plan to meet again on Friday January 10 at 4:00 

PM.  

Respectfully submitted. 

 

Sandy, Ann B. Pierce, Secretary     


